Dear First Grade Families
The Playground Build went amazing last weekend!  Thank you to all of the Viking families that volunteered their time and energy to this project.  The playground is now open and the children are having so much fun on it!
The end of the schoolyear is quickly approaching.  Here is a list of important dates coming up!
Friday, June 2nd:  Peer to Peer field trip to Camp Daggett.  Please return permission slips as soon as possible.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tuesday, June 6th:  First Grade walking field trip to the Alanson Park.  We will have a picnic and pass out our end of the year awards. Please send your child to school with a sack lunch for the day and clothes appropriate for the weather.  If it is a heavy rain we will try to re-schedule.  All families are welcome to join!  You can walk down to the park with us from the school or meet us down there for any amount of time.  We will be leaving the school at about 11:00 and stay until about 2:00.  We already have the walking field trip permission slips on file that you turned in at the beginning of the year so we are all set with that!
Wednesday, June 7th:  Spring Concert!  There will be a Spring Concert performed by K-4th grades in the multi-purpose room at 2:10.  We hope to see you there!
Thursday, June 8th:  Half day for students.
Friday, June 9th:  Last day of school.  This is a half day also.   
Homework and Spelling is finished for the year.  If you still have a homework bag or any library books at home please return them as soon as you can.  We will be spending the next two weeks reviewing all of our spelling patterns, reading strategies, math concepts and all we have learned this year!  Have a great holiday weekend!   
Mrs. Yetter
 
